SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING BOROUGH OF MATAWAN March 14, 2024

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Larry Magee

Sue Patla

Matthew Schoffel Sally Stilwell

ABSENT:

Ray Stuetz

Councilman Brian Livesey

The March 14, 2024 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Sue Patla approved the minutes of February 13, 2024 and Sally Stilwell second.

A tree will be planted by the Police Station still hasn't been determined yet what kind.

There was an issue receiving trees for Arbor Day. Aberdeen Township will donate 30 trees to the The Shade Tree Commission and Matthew Schoffel will also purchase trees to be given out on Arbor Day.

Sue Patla will pick up posters from Ravine Drive School for a poster contest.

Matthew Schoffel motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 P.M. and Larry Magee second. The next meeting will be April 11, 2024 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street at 5:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Mc Murray

Mary McMurray

Secretary